
July 20, 2017 

The Honorable City Council 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council: 

The Committee on Finance at a Meeting held on Monday, July 17, 2017, considered a 
C O M M U N I C A T I O N , Mayor Mitchell , to City Council, submitting a S I X - M O N T H 
W A I V E R OF RESIDENCY for Ryan DeCoste, Raynham, as DIRECTOR OF 
EMERGENCY M A N A G E M E N T and place Mr. DeCoste at Grade 10, Step 6 wi th a 
salary o f $68,650.00. (Ref d 5/11/17) 

On motion by Councillor Gomes and seconded by Councillor Abreu, the Committee VOTED: 
To recommend to the City Council to follow the Chair's recommendation to take "NO 
FURTHER ACTION" on the C O M M U N I C A T I O N , Mayor Mitchell, to City Council, 
submitting a S IX-MONTH W A I V E R OF RESIDENCY for Ryan DeCoste, Raynham, as 
DIRECTOR OF EMERGENCY M A N A G E M E N T and place Mr. DeCoste at Grade 10, 
Step 6 with a salary of $68,650.00. This motion passed on a voice vote. 

IN COMMITTEE ON FINANCE 

Councillor Linda M. Morad, Chairperson 
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